
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Driffield Junior School are seeing how many steps they can 

contribute to the billion steps challenge. 
 

19th – 23rd March 2018 
 

As well as activities that are taking place in school, if children have 
ways of measuring their steps they can use them next week to tell 

their teachers their daily step count. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Donations to Sports Relief can be made for an event on Friday 

More details to follow 


